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June 24, 2022 
  
Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
ATTN:  Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 
 
RE:  COMMENT ON ADAMS Accession No. ML21235A480 
 
Eli Lilly and Company (Lilly) herein provides comment on the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) request for comment published in the April 28, 2022 Federal Register 
Notice for the NRC Docket No. NR-2017-0031 Regulatory Basis (Decommissioning 
Financial Assurance Requirements for Sealed and Unsealed Radioactive Materials).   
 
Lilly supports Alternative 2 that the NRC selected as the preferred option.  Alternative 2 
from the NRC document would update the list of radionuclides and values in Appendix B to 
10 CFR Part 30 Tables.  The use of nuclides such as Ge-68 in medicine was unknown when 
the NRC tables were originally developed.  These tables need updated to reflect the 
increasing use of these newer nuclides.        
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stanley D. Hampton, M.S. 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
Eli Lilly and Company 
Telephone:  317-276-7862 
Email:  shampton@lilly.com 
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